
 

 

TO:  A.G. Rud, Chair of Senate 

 

FROM:  Brendan M. Walker, Chair of the Faculty Affairs Committee 

 

SUBJECT:  Proposed changes to the Faculty Manual regarding EP #29 implementation  

 

 

Dear A.G., 

 

This document pertaining to EP#29 implementation contains the FAC-proposed additions and 

deletions to the Faculty Manual. The FAC has approved discussion of the document by the 

Faculty Senate. If you could please include it in the Senate agenda as a discussion item, it would 

be much appreciated.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Brendan 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


